
Posted:  6/10/2021 

MINUTES 
BUDGET COMMITTEE / HR COMMITTEE MEETING 

SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SLINGER, WI 53086 

Thursday, November 5th, 2020 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Ken Strupp at 6:00 PM in the High School 
IMC. 
 
Members answering roll were:  Cherie Rhodes, Jody Strupp, Bruce Hassler, Gary Feltz, 
Ken Strupp, Roman Weninger, and Joe Havey 
 
Administrators present:  Daren Sievers 
 
Others present: Karen Hug and Patrick Armstrong 
 
Strupp affirmed the public notice. 
 
The Board heard a report on the 2020/2021 budget as presented by Sievers and Hug. 
 
Sievers presented a regional comparison report on wages for support staff and teaching 
positions.  Sievers also presented a proposal for employee raises as outlined in resolutions 
21-4 and 21-5.   
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM. 

 
 

 
 


